
Norton on Derwent Town Council 

Agenda Item 14 

April 2024 

 

Vandalism to Public Toilets 

As the Public Toilets have been vandalised on numerous occasions over the last 10-12 months, North 

Yorkshire Council have closed them at the moment due to extensive damage. 

The possibility of an additional CCTV camera is an option in this area along with signage etc. 

These costs are approximate, 

Camera = £2350.00  

Socket = £350.00 

Additional Sim Card = £750 per year (to be confirmed on site visit, may not be necessary)  

Additional cost to monitoring/connection/maintenance = £160 per annum (approximate) 

A site visit will be required to confirm what connection is currently onsite and if the additional Sim is 

required. All costs would be confirmed after a technician has been to site.  

CIL money can be used to cover the initial capital costs of the camera and socket. 

 

For resolution 

Members to approve using CIL money to cover the costs of the additional camera to the Town 

The revenue costs going forward would come from the CCTV budget and is within the current 

budget. 

 

 

Claire Eade 

Town Clerk 


